
fig 4.4.1.3.1

The characteristics of the peak 
and average current per station 
rectify the length of the M3 
metro line



fig 4.4.1.3.2

Schematic section of the 
underground metro train - a 
system of 3 tracks [rails]



fig 4.4.1.3.3

Schematic section of the 
underground metro train - a 4 
tracks [rails] system



fig 4.4.1.5.1

Magnetic field flux in direct 
current 1500 amps [common 
condition]



fig 4.4.1.5.2

Magnetic field flux in direct 
current 1500 amps 
Against the background of the 
section of the tunnel



fig 4.4.1.5.3

Magnetic field flux in direct 
current 5145 amps (peak )



fig 4.4.1.5.4

Magnetic field flux in direct 
current 5145 amps (peak )
Against the background of the 
section of the tunnel



fig 4.4.1.5.5

The magnetic field flux in 
alternating current
Against the background of the 
section of the tunnel



fig 4.4.1.6.1

The average magnetic field flux 
in direct current (1500 amp) in 
a 4 tracks [rails] system 



fig 4.4.1.6.2

The magnetic field flux in 
Typical direct current
Against the background of the 
section of the tunnel



fig 4.4.1.6.3The magnetic field flux in short 
circuit direct current in a 4 
tracks [rails] system 



fig 4.4.1.6.4

The magnetic field flux in short 
circuit direct current in a 4 
tracks [rails] system 
Against the background of the 
section of the tunnel



fig 4.4.1.6.5

The magnetic field flux in 
alternating current 13.8 amp  in 
a 4 tracks [rails] system 



fig 4.4.1.6.6

The magnetic field flux in 
Ripples [???] current 13.8 amp  
in a 4 tracks [rails] system 
Against the background of the 
section of the tunnel

SB: 
I guess ripples means ac   
current..?



tab 4.4.3.1

Voltage third railElectric field emission                    Magnetic field emission

Electric & Magnetic field emission



tab 4.4.3.2

Protection distance to AM receivers


